
Dear Sirs: 
  
                I strongly support ANY measure the Governor can devise to protect our Ocean and 
Nantucket Sound and other contiguous Sounds -- our common heritage -- from free private 
confiscation for tax-subsidized private profit. 
  
                The sight and the siting of 130 40-story buildings in tiny Nantucket Sound  -- more such 
tall buildings than in all of metro Boston! -- would assassinate a perfect natural treasure in the 
shameful name of unreliable, unusable and uneconomical electricity, and unbridled corporate 
greed. 
  
    Richard Ulian 
    PO Box 354 
    Coituit MA     02635 
 


